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Mr. Albert R. Chernoff, Project Manager-

Uranium Mill Tailings Remedial Action
,

Project Office '

Albuquerque Operations Office
j

U.S. Department of Energy '

P.O. Box 5400
Albuquerque, NM 87115

Dear Mr. Chernoff:

As you have requested, enclosed are the copies of the draft briefing materials
and draft report on the technical review of the Uravan, Colorado, reclamation
plan that were provided to us for information during the January 12, 1993,
meeting in your offices. During future Agreement State reviews of the Colorado
program, we plan to discuss the issues addressed in your draft report.
Therefore, as we indicated during the January 12 meeting, we recommend that you
finalize the report.

Should you have any questions regarding this transmittal, please contact me at
(301) 504-2517.

pgnNAL SGNED Bf
Daniel M. Gillen, Acting Branch Chief
Uranium Recovery Branch
Division of low-Level Waste Management

and Decommissioning
Office of Nuclear Material Safety

and Safeguards

Enclosures: As stated
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Mr. Albert R. Chernoff, Project Manager
Uranium Mill Tailings Remedial Action

Project Office 's
Albuquerque Operations Office
U.S. Department of' Energy
P.O. Box 5400
Albuquerque, NM 87115

Dear Mr. Chernoff: ;

As you have requested, enclosed are the copies of the draft briefing materials
and draft report on the technical review of'the Uravan, Colorado, reclamation
plan that were provided toius for information during the January 12, 1993,

1

meeting in your offices. Duri.ng future Agreement State reviews of the Colorado
program, we plan to discuss the issues addressed in your draft report.
Therefore, as we indicated duri,ng the January 12 meeting, we recommend that you
finalize the report.

Should you have any questions regarding this transmittal, please contact me or
Dan Gillen of my staff (301-504-2517).

John J. Surmeier, Chief
Uranium Recovery Branch
Division of Low-level Waste Management '

and Decommissioning
Office of Nuclear Material Safety

and Safeguards
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